
 

 

Dafra Pharma donated antimalarial products to support the local 
population of Beira after the Idai cyclone 

 
Dafra Pharma is committed to the eradication of malaria. In addition to our wide range of antimalarial 
products for the treatment of simple and severe malaria, we contribute to a malaria-free world through 
various actions such as the donation of antimalarial products to Mozambique following Cyclone Idai 
and the increasing risk of malaria in and around Beira.  
Last week, the products were received by, among others, the Central Hospital in Beira and the Health 
Centre of the Infrastructure Department of the province of Sofala, where Beira is located.  
Next to that, we have cooperated with all colleagues to ensure that about ten doctors in Beira can offer 
free treatments to their patients. 
 
More information about the cyclone’s devastating power: https://www.bbc.com/news/world-africa-
47631019 
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